RUNNEMEDE PUBLIC SCHOOLS MARY E. VOLZ



509 W. THIRD AVENUE RUNNEMEDE, NJ 08078-1299

(856) 931-5353 FAX (856) 931-1827

Steve PiliSteve MaloneyPrincipalAssistant Principal

February 17, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope this email finds you doing well. The following information is in regards to the possibility of having softball and baseball seasons for this upcoming spring. Please know that this can change at any time and nothing has been formalized as of now.

If your child is interested in trying out for either team please complete the <u>attached google form</u>. Softball and Baseball are available to students in 5th - 8th grade. <u>All students that try out must have an up to date physical and all medical forms completed and handed in to the Nurse's Office by March 18, 2021. Students can't participate without all forms being completed. You can obtain all medical forms by clicking on the link below or by picking them up at school. Please contact the Nurse's Office if you believe your child's physical is up to date. Please note that the date for the tryouts will be announced at a later time. Feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.</u>

Link to Physical and Medical Forms

Link to Sign-Up Form

Thank you,

Steve Maloney Assistant Principal